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I fully support barring discrimination in textbooks, instructional materials, program 

materials and library books that are used in the public schools of this state. This is a 

no-brainer. Our kids need to feel both safe and represented in school, as well as to 

learn acceptance for diversity and folks unlike them. This bill is critical to that. 


